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ISC:  UNRESTRICTED 

 

Hello Shane, 

 

The WHCA reviewed LOC2018-0159 and offers the following comment: 

 
The WHCA Planning Committee has no objections to the re-zoning of this location to allow for a 
Cannabis Store. It is our understanding that the application may be changed from C-N1 to MU with 
height and density restrictions consistent with the existing building. As the building will remain the 
same, we are not concerned with the designation at this time. We do, however, sincerely hope that 
future redevelopment will be more appropriate for this prominent corner of our neighbourhood than 
the current development is.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Karen Dahl 

Planning Committee Coordinator 

West Hillhurst Community Association 

planning@westhillhurst.com 
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